

31st January 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

The music department is offering to all year 11 GCSE Music students a fantastic opportunity to get ahead with their coursework. The AQA GCSE music course is made up of 60% coursework and 40% listening and analysing exam. Ensuring that all coursework is at target level or above is essential to a student's success.

On Tuesday the 20th February, half term, the music department is inviting all GCSE music students to come along to a coursework (composition 30% and performance 30%) catch up and improvement day. The session will start at 9:00am and will finish at 14:30pm. During the day students will get chance to rerecord any performances and rework their second composition. Students will not need to be in school uniform but they will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink as the school canteen will not be open. The music department will also be providing drinks and snacks.

Please return the reply slip below if your child is interested in attending the music catch up and improvement day.

If you would like any more information please feel free to get in contact via the information below.

Kind regards,

Mr Beaton Teacher of Music Shevington High School sbeaton@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

Please return to Mr Beaton - Mus	ic teacher
Pupil Name:	Form
Parent Name:	
My son/daughter will be attending	the catch up music session on February 20 th at 9:00am.
Parent signature:	Date:

SHEVINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr J Grant Shevington Lane, Shevington, Wigan WN6 8AB

Tel: 01257 400990

Website: www.shevingtonhigh.org.uk Email: enquiries@shevingtonhigh.org.uk

National Support School designated by



facebook.com/shevingtonhigh stwitter.com/shevingtonhigh